
Cornerstone Prayer Breakfast 8th August 2020 
Points for prayer 
The main concern coming up is the planned re-opening on 1st September. 

Volunteers 
Some volunteers would like to return immediately when we re-open, some not for a while (for 
various reasons), and some would like to retire. Please pray for each one in whatever circumstances 
they are. 

Sadly, we are not going to be able to take on those with learning difficulties who needed support to 
start with, and some are really keen to come back as soon as they can. Please pray for them, for 
their families, and their carers. 

Staff 
Please pray for Liz and Margaret (our cooks), for Michelle and April (our cleaners), for Diana, and for 
Sarah: 

 that they will find the return to work not too tiring, and will enjoy seeing each other and our 
customers again 

 that the new safety arrangements can be worked out without too much stress 
 for Sarah and Diana to know how best to oversee and manage the re-opening. 

Customers 
Cornerstone would not mean much without customers! Please pray for 

 our regulars, many of whom have been in touch to say how much they miss Cornerstone 
 all our customers to feel the sense of peace that Cornerstone is known for 
 understanding, welcome, and grace as we learn how to work with the current restrictions. 

John Wilson 


